Wendy: The applicant is in agreement to the postponement request by the neighborhood to 5/18/21. All: We look forward to our continued dialogue, including our socially distanced meeting at 6pm on 4/20/21 at Williams Elementary shaded basketball courts. Thanks in advance for your time and feedback. Regards, David From: Jeff Miller Sent: Saturday, April 17, 2021 6:22 AM To: Rhoades, Wendy < Wendy. Rhoades@austintexas.gov >; David Hartman Cc:

Subject: Re: 8401 S. 1st St. -Rezoning Discussion - Follow up/Request for mtg. Thursday 4/15/21

Ok thanks. We would like to request a consent postponement to 5/18.